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July 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
TRANSITION FOLLOW UP LETTER 
 
We are writing to express our delight at having your child visit us on Thursday 4th July, and we hope that they 
enjoyed their transition day as much as we did.  As parent/carers, if you were able to attend the new families 
evening, thank you for engaging with our presentations to ensure that your child makes the greatest possible start in 
September. If you were unable to attend, we have included the parent/carer handbook in this letter and we are 
excited to meet with you at our first Year 7 event.  
 
Please read this information carefully, and as a reminder to all families, the Academy will be providing your child’s tie 
on their first day as a welcome gift.  A copy of the presentation from new families evening, along with a copy of the 
handbook, the summer transition challenges, and the reading challenge can be found at: 
 
Preparing For Year 7 | Copley Academy (greatacademies.co.uk) 
  
If your child did not get a copy of The Odyssey, our reading book gift to all new starters, please call into the Academy 
to collect a copy. 
 
If you have any queries in the meantime, please liaise with the following staff member if you have any specific 
queries: 
 

- Pastoral and Welfare – Mrs C Wilde, Pastoral Leader (cwilde@copleyacademy.org.uk) 
- Academic Progress – Miss J Tidbury,  (jtidbury@copleyacademy.org.uk) 
- SEND – Mr J Taylor, SEND Coordinator (jtaylor@copleyacademy.org.uk) 

  
We will be sending information to parents/carers over the summer regarding access to ParentPay for school meals 
and paying for trips etc. and the My Child At School (MCAS) App for communicating with parents/carers, please keep 
an eye out for those emails. 
 
We are looking forward to seeing how your child engages with the challenges and look forward to rewarding them 
when they arrive on Tuesday 3rd September for their Year 7 only day. Please ensure that they are in the building by 
8.30am ready for the start of the Academy Day at 8.40am. All students should report to the Main Hall for assembly. 
Wishing you all a lovely summer. 
  
Yours faithfully, 
 
Miss J Tidbury 
Assistant Principal 

file:///C:/Users/JBond/Downloads/mail@copleyacademy.org.uk
http://www.copleyacademy.co.uk/
http://www.copleyacademy.co.uk/
https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fcopley.greatacademies.co.uk%2Fparents%2Fpreparing-for-year-7%2F&data=05%7C02%7CJBond%40copleyacademy.org.uk%7Ca0569213ca1d4ed64a5e08dc9ccff711%7C7eb185b262f44e0abb5eb587b69ebbff%7C0%7C0%7C638557664225932316%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=MWjQRBAN3GrpkZWFzDivy8mF%2FYXlGFP9MCDEFyoM%2BJs%3D&reserved=0
mailto:cwilde@copleyacademy.org.uk
mailto:jtidbury@copleyacademy.org.uk
mailto:jtaylor@copleyacademy.org.uk

